January 07,2023

REQUEST FOR QUOTATION

The Philippine Department of Tourism - London is inviting qualified companies/suppliers to
send quotations for GRAPHICS WORKS FOR PDOT BOOTH DESIGNS.

Attached for your guidance is the detailed Terms of Reference.

Please submit your proposal and required supporting documents on or before January 12,
2022 to proposals@itsmorefuninthephilippines.co.uk or

jing@itsmorefuninthephilippines.co.uk.

Thank you and we look forward to receiving your proposals.

Sincerely yours
M/@”j h
GERARD O PANGA

Tourism Attaché
Philippine Department of Tourism - London



January 7, 2023
TERMS OF REFERENCE
We are looking for Professional IT and Graphic designer to provide the graphic design service for the PDOT Booth FITUR
eventon 18- 22 January 2023 . The following are the requirements:
- Must be a professional [T and Graphic designer
-~ Must be experienced in graphic works
- Must be capable of graphics assets as required for the PDOT booth
Must be able to deliver and deliver the required setvices before the event of FITUR on 18-22, 2023
Must be a licensed and registered company within the United Kingdom
Must accept bill later arrangement.

Please send your proposal to jing@itsmorefuninthephilippnes.co.uk or info@itsmorefuninthephilippines.co.uk . Deadline
for submission by January 12, 2023

Prepared by:

ﬂw/lﬁw

GERARD O. PANGA
Tourism Attaché _
Philippine Department of Tourism-Londan



